
 

 

EASTERN PACIFIC INDUSTRIAL CORPORATION BERHAD 

 

  27 May 2021 

Valuable Clients & Tenants of EPIC Group, 

 

We regret to inform you that there have been 2 cases of COVID-19 positive cases 

at Kemaman Supply Base. In the first case, an employee of EPIC Oilfield Services 

Sdn Bhd (EOS) has tested positive for COVID-19. He was last on the premises of 

Kemaman Supply Base on 23 May 2021. In the second case, an employee of one 

of our tenants at Phase 2 in Kemaman Supply Base, Destini Oil Services Sdn Bhd 

(Destini) has also tested positive for COVID-19. He was last on the premises of 

Kemaman Supply Base on 25 May 2021. The said employees are currently being 

quarantined at a government authorised facility. Additionally, another tenant’s 

employee at Phase 2, Setegap Ventures Petroleum Sdn Bhd (Setegap) is a close contact 

for COVID-19 and is currently under quarantine.  

 

EPIC Berhad, EOS, Destini and Setegap has started our process flow for the 

management of COVID-19 cases at our premises. As a precaution, a thorough 

sanitisation and deep cleaning of the affected location has been carried out. The 

premises will be temporarily closed to facilitate the sanitisation. 

 

We have been in constant contact with the tenants to identify all those in direct 

contact with the affected employees to undergo swab tests and to be placed under 

quarantine until given the appropriate medical clearance. Contact tracing with 

assistance from the Health Ministry of Malaysia to identify all others with direct 

contact with the employee is also being conducted. To date, a total of 35 

employees have been identified and undergoing quarantine (EOS - 7, Destini – 

16, Setegap - 12). 

 



EPIC had earlier implemented several precautionary measures to ensure the well-

being of clients and tenants, which includes mandatory temperature screening at 

all entry points, closures of main internal premises like surau, sports and 

recreational facilities, Work-From-Home programme for non-critical staff, control 

and restriction of off-premises movement at work and work-break times and 

activating our 24-hour Emergency Response Centre hotline.  

 

We advise all our clients and tenants to follow strict guidelines set by each 

respective company and Health Ministry to ensure the safety of everyone working 

at Kemaman Supply Base. 

 

Please contact our contact our Emergency Response Centre at 019-264 7066 or 

09-863 2300 if you have any queries on the matter above. 

 

We are monitoring the situation very closely and will issue further official progress 

updates when there are changes.  

 

We hope for your kind understanding in working together in ensuring the safety 

of all everyone here in Kemaman Supply Base.  

 

Stay safe, stay healthy and take care. 

 

MANAGEMENT OF EPIC GROUP  

 

 

 


